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MENDOCINO COAST HEALTH CARE DISTRICT 

RESOLUTION 2025-4​
February 27, 2025 

The Mendocino Coast Health Care District (hereinafter "District") maintained various 

bank accounts with Savings Bank of Mendocino County until the first quarter of 2024 , and,​
  

Due to the District’s contracting with Wayne Allen, Silverton Management LLC, to serve as 

the district’s Chief Financial Officer, and Katharine Wylie, Regional Government Services, to 

serve as the district’s Agency Administrator; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, IT IS RESOLVED that the District’s Chief Financial Officer and Agency 

Administrator have authority to access any and all former district bank account statements 

and information with Savings Bank of Mendocino County: ​
 

The Board of Directors of the Mendocino Coast Health Care District at a regularly scheduled 

meeting of the Board, passed this Resolution on February 27, 2025, by the following vote:​
 

AYES: 

NOES: 

 

 

 

Signed,  

 

 

________________________________, Chair of the Board of Directors 

Paul Garza Jr. 

 

 

 

Attest, 

 

 

________________________________, Secretary of the Board of Directors 

Susan Savage  
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